
Recap of August 26 Public Input Subcommittee Meeting 
 
Public Input subcommittee members in attendance: 
Bethany Ramsey, Michelle Lovely,  Sandy Hunt, Natalie Skilliter, Sandy Gudorf  
 
Staff 
Beth Whelley, Fahlgren Mortine, Facilitator  Laura Woeste, DDP Elizabeth Mills, DDP  
 
Next Steps 

• Beth Whelley to draft discussion guide and DDP to send it to the public input sub-
committee for review and approval.  

• DDP to share the names of focus group members respondents (attached).  
• DDP to create an email as a resource to be shared with the committee for focus group 

outreach.   
o Focus group outreach will be completed by the committee in addition 

to public survey distribution via the media. 
o Verletta Jackson from the City of Dayton was suggested as a focus group contact 

during the meeting. 
o It was suggested via email that representatives of the LGBTQIA community be 

included.  
• DDP to draft a news release and share with the public input sub-committee for approval.   

o DDP to update the public survey to include focus group questions and connection 
to 8/4.   

o Public input subcommittee to approve survey and news release with members to 
sign  a release to sign similar to what was used by The Dayton Foundation.  

o A public input subcommittee spokesperson will present the public survey and 
news release at the steering committee meeting once approved by the sub-
committee. 

o Once the steering committee approves, the survey will be distributed in various 
ways.  

 


